Unofficial translation

Bosnia and Herzegovina

Presidency

Milorad Dodik

Chairman of the Presidency of BiH

Sarajevo, March 25, 2021

Your Excellency, Madam President,

I take this opportunity to extend to you and the fraternal Greek people the most sincere congratulations on the occasion of the great date, the bicentennial of the heroic uprising of the Greek people for freedom after centuries of Turkish tyranny.

Today is an opportunity to remember the glorious, libertarian tradition of the Greek people, but also some common moments from our history. The Greek and Serbian people share an unbreakable symbol of spiritual connection woven into our age-old desire and struggle for freedom. Not so long ago, the Greek people in Corfu witnessed the many sufferings of Serbian soldiers, who died there after Golgotha and the fight for the noble ideal of freedom. I am grateful to your country and the people of Corfu, as well as to other Greek places, for preserving the memory of our ancestors with great dignity and reverence.

Today's holiday is celebrated in very difficult circumstances for the whole world and I hope that your country will successfully overcome these challenging times and that you will start the path of recovery as soon as possible.

With best wishes for your good health and personal happiness, as well as the well-being of the fraternal Greek people, please accept, honorable President, the assurances of my deepest appreciation.

Chairman of the Presidency of B&H

Milorad Dodik

H.E. Katerina Sakellaropoulou President of the Hellenic Republic Athens